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Dear Ms Burston, 

Examination of the Kent Minerals and Waste Local Plan 2024-2039 

The County Council’s Local Plan Hearings in respect of the Kent Minerals and Waste 

Local Plan 2024-39 are due to commence on Tuesday 10th September 2024. As part 

of the Local Plan Examination, the County Council would like to draw your attention 

to the following.  

In accordance with Section 20 (7C) of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 

2004 (as amended), the Council is formally requesting that you recommend 

modifications to the Kent Minerals and Waste Local Plan 2024-39, as may be 

necessary to ensure legal compliance/soundness. 

I trust that you and the Programme Officer have all of the information that you 

require ahead of the Hearing Sessions. If you require any clarification or anything 

further from the County Council, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

Sharon Thompson  

Head of Planning Applications 

Growth and Communities 

Kent County Council 

Joanne Burston BSc MA 
MRTPI AIPROW 
c/o Louise St John Howe 
Programme Officer 
PO Box 10965 
Sudbury 
Suffolk 
CO10 3BF 
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